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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cit/RBS/2018-19/No.67 Date:20/12/2018
To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 6)

From: The Principal

Subject: Expert Workshop on “Maths Program”

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Redbricks!

To take our commitment forward of providing quality education to all our students and to keep you
abreast of it, we are pleased to invite you to an expert workshop on Maths Program. The workshop will
be conducted by Redbricks teachers along with Ms.Veena Parankush Das - A senior educationist and a

Maths mentor at Redbricks School.

Veena Parankush Das is an educator who has extensive experience through research based teaching of children as young
as 2 years through high school. A science graduate from Mount Carmel College, Bangalore, her exposure to excellence in
teaching formed the back bone of her teaching career. Opportunities like writing papers on ‘How to teach Children Maths’
editing Maths text books for Cambridge, mentoring Maths and Science teachers across boards in schools across the
country, and creating easy to use Maths resources makes her an expert on understanding how children understand Maths
and how schools can make Maths a subject that can be psychologically uplifiing for children.

Please find the details of the workshop below:

Venue: Ahmedabad Management Association (AMA), ATIRA Campus, Vastrapur
Date: 5" January, 2019, Saturday

Timings: Class 1 to Class 3 - 09:15 am to 10:45 am
Class 4 to Class 6 - 11:15 am to 12:45 pm
We request you to take your seats 10 minutes prior so that the workshop can start on time.

Agenda: Orientation on the ‘why’, ‘what’ and *how’ of Maths at Redbricks with a specific focus on the
concepts important at each grade level. This workshop will help parents to understand the approach of
teaching Maths better, thus enabling them to also better support their children’s Math learning at home.

Note: There is no provision to accommodate children in the AMA campus and hence kindly do not

bring them for the workshop.

Looking forward to see all the parents there. Kindly send your confirmations latest by 2" January, 2019.

Thanking You,

The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to Class 6)




